
MINUTES OF THE PHI BETA LAMBDA MEETING  
EAST CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2018 
 

I. Call to order by PBL Advisor, Thomas Fortenberry 

II. FBLA-PBL Fall Leadership Conference information was given, Christy Ferguson. 
Members were encouraged to sign up for competitive events. 
 

III. March of Dimes BBQ plates fundraiser was presented, Thomas Fortenberry. 
Members were encouraged to pick up a booklet of tickets to sell. Officers were given 
the task of selling 10 plates a piece. 
 

IV. State PBL Conference was discussed, Christy Ferguson. Members were encouraged 
to sign up to work the conference. 

 

V. Members were encouraged to sign up for football games, the community service 
project, and competitive events, Christy Ferguson. 

 
VI.  Election of New Officers 

 President: Justin Wilcher 

 Vice-President: Hunter Thrash 

 Secretary: Samantha McMullan 

 Reporter: Shelby Greenwood 

 Treasurer: Jackie Cates 

 Parliamentarian: LaRance Thompson 

 Community Service Coordinator: Alexis Rover 

 Social Media Coordinator: Alexus Patrick 

 Nicole Ferguson made the motion to accept the slate of officers and it was 

seconded by Jerry Davidson. There was a unanimous vote to accept the motion. 

VII. March of Dimes T-Shirt orders were discussed, Justin Wilcher. Members were 

educated on how to order t-shirts using a Google form. Officers were given the task 

of selling 10 shirts. 



 

VIII. Community service project was discussed, Alexis Rover. Members were encouraged 

to sign up to help our chapter with teaching fifth and sixth graders about living a 

healthy lifestyle. 

 

IX. Social media usage was discussed, Alexus Patrick. Members were encouraged to 

take pictures of PBL related events they get involved in and use our hashtag for the 

2018-19 year: #AwesomeNotAverage. 

 

X. Membership update (,121 members), Samantha McMullan 

 

XI. Adjournment by newly elected President Justin Wilcher 

 

  

 


